
Unitarian Universalists for Social Justice  

in the National Capital Region  

Help Make the UU Voice Heard on Capitol Hill! 
UUSJ Advocacy Corps - Q&A Information Sessions 

After the Women's March on Washington, now what do we do? It is a critical time 
for the UU liberal religious voice to be heard . Each day we are seeing  rollbacks 
and attacks by the new Administration and Congress on the important 
progress that our country has made and that is core to our UU values .  

There is no other UU group going to Capitol Hill. It’s up to us UUs in the national 
capital region to Step up! Show up! and Speak up! Our values are at risk. 

We are mobilizing and need UUs willing to make regular visits to Members of 
Congress and their staff on UUSJ priority issues of immigration, the environment 
and climate change, and escalating income inequality, among other UU issues that 
protect human rights, our planet and all living beings, and our democracy. 

Register for a Q&A information session to learn more about the UUSJ Advocacy 
Corps and supportive advocacy engagement opportunities: 

UUSJ Advocacy Corps Q&A Video Conference Meeting on: 

Saturday, January 28, 3:00-4:00pm 
Tuesday, January 31, 7:00-8:00pm 

The first of monthly Capitol Hill visits will be on  Valentine’s Day February 14, 
9:30am-2:00pm with an orientation followed by Hill visits. 

To register, go the UUSJ website www.uusj.org. Questions - call Lavona at 
703-524-4860. Once you sign up, you will receive a message with instructions on 
how to join the video conference meeting or to call in.

www.uusj.org - 202-600-9132 - info@uusj.org

http://uusj.net/wp1/interested-joining-uusjs-new-capitol-hill-advocacy-corps/
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